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It is hard to believe that we are almost at the end of this academic year. Exams are over for year 11 
and year 13 and they now have a nice long summer ahead of them. Our year 12 students are       
continuing to work hard in preparation for their UCAS exams which begin next week. We wish them 
success with these exams.  

 

 

 

Thursday 17th August   - A level 
and level 3 BTEC results 

Thursday 24th August — GCSE 
results and Sixth Form           
enrolment  

Football Academy news: 

We are so proud of Nana Yeboah from 
the Football Academy who was  
awarded the National Football Youth 
League South Championship Golden 
Boot Award. This was in recognition of 
Nana scoring the most goals, not only 
in his team but across the whole 
league.  

Farewell Dave Byrne 

At the end of this       
academic year we will 
say goodbye to Dave 
Byrne who has         
successfully run the 
academy for a number 
of years. He will be 
missed by the players 
and staff. 

With the exams over, it is time for year 13 to              
celebrate all their hard work.  

Monday 3rd July - Meal at Opuz                                 
(for those who booked and paid deposit) 

Tuesday 4th July—Leavers Lunch 

1:00pm to 3:00pm 

We are looking forward to seeing all  

year 13 students 

Duke of Edinburgh Award 

The students completed the expedition 
for their bronze award last week. They 
had to complete two walks and camp 
overnight.  Luckily the weather was kind 
to them. They are now working on the 
volunteering and skills sections to     
complete the award. Well done to all   
involved. 

So you want to be a doctor 

Three of our year 12 students went over to Watford   
General to hear about careers in medicine. They learnt 
about the realities of being a junior doctor by listening to 
those in the role now. 

Nick Denys a local councillor  
recently came in to talk to year 
12 students. He was impressed 
with the students and the    
questions they asked and has 
said he is looking forward to   
coming back next year. 


